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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2995 requires an agreement to exist between a restaurant and a courier application service, 

such as Grub Hub, Door Dash, etc., in order to transport for delivery. 

 

Prepared By: Tricia Hines 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure requires courier applications to have an agreement in place with restaurants to 

transport food, and for those services with no agreement in place, a compliant may be filed with 

the Consumer Services Division of the Oklahoma Corporation Commission (Corp. Comm.). 

Corp. Comm. believes this measure will require several new staff to be hired at a total of 

$380,000 for those staff. Additionally, Corp. Comm. believes the rule making process around 

this measure will cost the agency about $50,000. Together, the total cost of the measure is 

$430,000. As Corp. Comm. is an appropriated agency, there is a fiscal impact to the State from 

this measure.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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